May 2016
Dear Friend:


I am pleased to send you a copy of the Bradley Foundation’s “Report to Wisconsin,” which highlights our charitable giving in Milwaukee and Wisconsin during 2015.  Since our founding thirty years ago, the Bradley Foundation has made grants to organizations in Milwaukee and Wisconsin in the aggregate amount of $348,900,000.

The Bradley Foundation is institutionally “at home” in Milwaukee, where our donors, Lynde and Harry Bradley, established the family legacy that it is our trust to preserve.  Please review the enclosed report.  As always, we welcome any and all comments and questions as we endeavor to be a good corporate citizen of our community and strive to be open and transparent about our philanthropy.







Sincerely,
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Michael W. Grebe


